
 EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
   OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

  W ASHINGTON,  D.C.  20503  
 

 

 

 

 

January 20, 2021 

Statement from Acting OMB Director Robert Fairweather 

 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 

“Revocation of Certain Executive Orders Concerning Federal Regulation” 

 

This executive order revokes harmful executive orders and associated policies and 

regulations that threaten to frustrate the Federal Government’s ability to confront urgent 

challenges facing the Nation. Implementing this executive order would have de minimis 

impact on costs and revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of this executive 

order include equipping Executive Departments and Agencies with the flexibility to use 

robust regulatory action to address national priorities. Implementing this executive order 

would have de minimis impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays, 

as well as on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period beginning in 

fiscal year 2021. The agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order include 

all Executive Departments and Agencies. 


